From: Leigh Svendsen [mailto:leighs@hsu.net.au]

Sent: Thursday, 10 December 2015 5:25 PM

To: Katie Biddlestone; AMOD; jBaulch@professionalsaustralia.org.au
Subject: Re: AM2014/209 - Pharmacy Industry Award 2010 - 4 yearly review

Dear AMOD

The HSU confirm that we have conferred with the SDA and APESMA concerning the submissions
provided by the SDA. The HSU agrees with the submissions made and does not intend to file
anything beyond this advice.

Thanks.../ Leigh

Leigh Svendsen | Senior National Industrial Officer | HSU National
54 Victoria St. Carlton Vic 3053
ABN 68 243 768 561
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